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Department Education Program Updates

Dear Orthopaedic Surgery Residents and Faculty,

We would like to share an important internal update regarding leadership changes within
our Residency Program and the exciting next steps in shaping the future of our
educational programs.

At the end of the academic year, Drew Sanders, M.D. (Program Director), and Associate
Program Director, Ann Golden, M.D., (pictured below) will step down from their
respective leadership roles in the UT Southwestern Orthopaedic Surgery Residency
Program. While they will no longer serve in these positions, we are pleased to announce
that both will remain integral members of our department, continuing to contribute their
expertise and guidance.

Dr. Sanders and Dr. Golden have made
tremendous contributions to the development
and success of our residency program. Their
leadership, dedication, and mentorship have
profoundly shaped our program over the years.
We are deeply grateful for their service and
commitment and look forward to their
assistance in ensuring a smooth transition as
we being the search for new program
leadership.

As part of this transition, we are initiating an
internal search to fill these two essential roles:

Program Director
Associate Program Director

These roles are vital to overseeing the leadership, organization, and administration of our
Orthopaedic Surgery educational programs. The selected individuals will play a crucial
part in continuing the legacy of excellence in our residency program and driving innovation
in education throughout the department.

To learn more, click here for the full job descriptions. If you are interested in these
positions, would like to nominate an individual, or have any questions regarding these
roles, please contact Efrain Solis.

Please join us in thanking Dr. Sanders and Dr. Golden for their exceptional service and
continued commitment to our program. We look forward to their ongoing contributions as
we move through this transition.

https://files.constantcontact.com/1f4320c2901/b74f6b0d-cedf-4b6c-aa17-f3f173fe29d9.pdf
mailto:efrain.solis@utsouthwestern.edu
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=utsouthwestern&nav=aecdbf73-c6d8-4099-8635-c0fddc16795b


Thank you all for your support and participation as we shape the future of education in
Orthopaedic Surgery.

Sincerely,

Antonia Chen, M.D., MBA
Professor and Chair
Dr. Charles F. Gregory Distinguished Chair in Orthopaedic Surgery
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